
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: review of 5153401 update?

Date: November 1, 2016 at 8:20 PM
To: Rana Ali rana.ali@hindawi.com

Dear Ms. Ali,

It has been nearly 3 months since I sent you revised manuscript 5153401. Since then, I have heard no word from the manuscript
editor, whom I assumed to again be Prof. Lupo.

Can you please let me know the status of manuscript 5153401? 

Thanks very much,

Pat

Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


